
401 Mile of Cars, Suite 325, 
National City, CA 91950 

http://us.lambda.tdk.com

September 29th, 2020 

Product Change Notification 

Title: PCN #00116 TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. addition of product manufacturing location 

ZWS10B, ZWS15B, SWS600L and HWS600L/BAT Power Supply Series - Adding Senai Malaysia 
Production Site 

Please be informed that the TDK-Lambda Senai, Malaysia production site will be added for the 
ZWS10B, ZWS15B, SWS600L and HWS600L/BAT series of power supplies. These are currently 
manufactured in our Kuantan, Malaysia factory and the transfer will start at the end of September, 
2020 through to the beginning of November 2020. 

This is to alleviate Malaysian manufacturing backlog delays due to COVID-19.  Note that the SWS600L 
models have previously been manufactured in the Senai facility. 

There is no change to product form, fit or function and safety certification is not affected.  

We assure you that the quality will remain the same with our QC and QA system in place, including 
ISO factory certification.  

For any questions concerning this notification, contact your local sales office or TDK-Lambda Americas 
Inc. customer service. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
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